
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

What a wonderfully warm week we've had at Newall Green! The sunshine has brought such joy to our school 

community, with children enjoying their outdoor learning and playtime in the beautiful weather. It's been lovely to 

see everyone making the most of these bright, cheerful days together. 

 

Keeping our children safe 

 

As we are quickly approaching the warmer summer months, I wanted to reach out about an important opportunity 

for our school community. We are hosting an informal workshop focused on keeping our children safe during the 

summer period, and I would love to see as many of you there as possible. 

 

The session will take place on Wednesday 25th June at 9.00am in the KS1 hall. This will be a relaxed, discussion-

based workshop where we can share practical advice and support each other in ensuring our children have a safe 

and enjoyable summer break. 

 

I hope you can join us for this valuable session. 



 

Yeah 3 to Grosvenor Museum  

 

On Thursday 12th June, Year 3 went on a visit to The Grosvenor Museum in Chester as part of our Romans topic. We 

had a fantastic day! We learnt all about Roman Chester and explored artifacts from Roman Britain. We met a Roman 

soldier and marched through the city centre to the amphitheatre where we became part of the Roman army and 

practised shield formations.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Year 5 to Venture Out 

 

Last week, our Year 5 classes had an amazing trip to Venture Out, where they took part in lots of exciting and unique 

learning activities. They began the day by canoeing on the river Mersey, which was a thrilling experience filled with 

lots of fun and teamwork. Following this, they then learned lots of fascinating facts about the river and its ecosystem, 

and even had a go at fishing from the river's edge! The children really enjoyed themselves and were buzzing with 

excitement with their captures. To top it all off, the pupils practised their orienteering skills, navigating through 

woodland areas and finding hidden markers. All in all, it was a memorable day full of adventure and learning.  



 

Warm Weather Notice  

 

With the current warm temperatures, please ensure that your child has a sun hat / 

cap to wear at break and lunch times and a water bottle in school. Remember, if 

you would like to send in sun cream for your child, please ensure it is clearly labelled 

with their name. Please also apply suncream prior to the start of the school day.  

 

Please remember that crocs, sandals, and similar open footwear are not permitted 

at school due to important safety concerns. This type of footwear can 

unfortunately lead to injuries such as tripping, stubbed toes, or toenail damage because of their loose fit and open-

toe design. For the safety and wellbeing of all our children, we strongly recommend closed-toe shoes with proper 

support as the best choice. 

 

Bottle Top Appeal 

 

Our Acorn room need your help! They have an amazing 

display in mind, which is going to take lots and lots of plastic 

bottle tops. These lids can be any colour or size so lids from 

milk bottles, juice, pop etc. The more colours and sizes the 

better! 

There is a box for donations in the main office. Thank you 

so much for your support in this.  

 

 

Parent Governor Vacancy 

 

I wanted to draw your attention to an exciting opportunity for our school community. We currently have a parent 

governor vacancy on our local governing body, and I would encourage any interested parents to consider putting 

themselves forward for this important role. 

 

Being a parent governor is a wonderful way to contribute directly to your child's school and help shape the future 

direction of our educational provision. It's an opportunity to use your skills and experience to support our children and 

staff. 

 

Please visit our school website for full details about the role, including how to apply and what the position involves. 

 

 



 

HAF Club Reminder 

 

Our HAF club will be running for the first 4 weeks of the summer holidays. Please note, due to changes with funding, 

we can only take 40 children and those children who are eligible for free school meals, will be prioritised. Bookings are 

now open, please refer to previous newsletter for further information regarding this year’s changes.  

 

House Points  

 

Well done to House Frank who remain in the lead this half term.  House Parks and House Barnardo are following close 

behind and still have a few weeks left to close the gap! 

 

Attendance 

 

It has been a challenging week for attendance with symptoms of Covid spreading around school. This seems to have 

improved towards the end of the week so we are hopeful that attendance will pick up next week. Whole school 

attendance this week is 89.5%. 

Well done to the following class attendance winners: 

1RB – 99.2% 

3KH – 95.8% 

6HJ – 95.9% 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend, and I look forward to sharing more exciting updates with you soon. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Sarah Rudd 
Executive Headteacher 
 



 



 

 


